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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Lynda Phillips

Email
lydnbeau@gmail.com
Docket

w-354, sub 399398
Message

I am one of approximately 1206 customers of the Carteret County that is apparently being sold
by our county commissioners. I believe this is so wrong. Many on the system are low income,
hence, the word rural water system is appropriate. We have asked the commissioners to give
us the opportunity to form a coop as in West Carteret county, but they refused to listen to the
citizens. We have already incurred price increases and cannot afford more. It make no sense to
sell a public utility out from under the people who use it. At this time my water makes spots
on all dishes and the glasses feel chalky. I would appreciate some help in this matter. Thanks
for reading.
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